News

Haley & Aldrich opens Cincinnati office to expand
collaboration with local clients and communities-

Burlington, Mass., Aug. 16, 2022 - Haley & Aldrich announced today that it has opened an office in Cincinnati, Ohio.
This office — the company’s third in the state — will bring opportunities to work closely with locally based clients and
recruit from the talented pool of professionals in the region.

“We're excited to have a home for our exceptional southern Ohio staff that is just steps from some of our clients’
offices,” said Shawn Fiore, Haley & Aldrich’s President and CEO. “Expanding our presence in the region means even
more seamless collaboration, as well as the opportunity to tap into the talented, diverse professional communities in
southern Ohio and just across the river in northern Kentucky.”

Shawn currently supports a number of Haley & Aldrich clients on several important projects on the Ohio River and in
the greater Cincinnati area. Haley & Aldrich also frequently works with local energy, consumer goods, and industrial
companies and knows the regional infrastructure and environmental conditions.

The firm’s new office opens with a group of consultants who specialize in civil engineering, environmental science, and
prefab construction. Senior Client Leader Alicia Shull will helm the office, bringing deep understanding of the needs of
local energy, industrial, and mining companies. A University of Cincinnati and Xavier University alumna, Alicia has
nearly two decades of experience as a civil and environmental engineer.-

Haley & Aldrich’s new office is located at 312 Plum Street Suite 1225, Cincinnati, Ohio 45202.

For more information: -
Contact our media team.
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